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Dockets: 50-313/81-30 - -

50-368/81-29

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: William Cavanaugh III

Senior Vice President -
Energy Supply

P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 11,1982,(0CAN028205) which provided

information relative to corrective action to prevent recurrence of violations

identified to you in our letter and Notice of Violation dated January 4,

1982. The committed training has been reviewed by our resident inspector and

closed out in NRC Inspection Reports 50-313/82-10 and 50-368/82-08.

Sincerely,

W. C. Seidle, Chief
ReactorProjectsBranch2

cc:
J. M. Levine General Manager
ArkansasNuclearOne
P. O. Box 608
Russelville, Arkansas 72801

bcc to DMB: (IE01) bcc to RIV:
Resident Inspector
SectionChief(RPS-C)
E. Johnson
RIV File
Arkansas State Dept. of Health
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